
 

 

Dear Neighbour, 

Here at Edgbaston stadium, we are in the final stages of preparing for another busy summer of matches. On 

top of hosting our usual major-matches, including England Men’s Ashes Test Match against Australia and the 

T20 Blast Finals Day, we will be hosting England’s Women’s International against Australia. 

Dates for your diary 

June 

Friday, June 16th – Tuesday 20th 
June 

England Men v Australia Men Test Match  

July 

Saturday, July 1st England Women v Australia 
Women 

IT20 

Saturday, July 15th Finals Day T20 

August 

Saturday August 5 Phoenix v Rockets Hundred 

Thursday, August 10 Phoenix v Fire Hundred 

Sunday, August 13 Phoenix v Invincibles Hundred 

Thursday August 24 Phoenix v Spirit Hundred 

September 

Sunday, September 3rd England Men v New Zealand Men IT20 

 

As usual, there will be some traffic and parking controls happening during these dates to make sure visitors 

to the stadium are safe and, most importantly, there is as little impact on you and the rest of our neighbours 

as possible. 

 

 

 

Closure of Edgbaston Road 

Once again, Edgbaston Road between the Pershore Road junction and Cannon Hill Road will be closed for a 

period each day to protect spectators on arrival and departure from the Stadium. 



 

Event Closure Time Open Time 

Friday 16th June to Tuesday 20th June 08:30 

17:00 

11:00 

19:30 

Saturday 1st July 16:00 

21:30 

18:30 

22:00 

Saturday 15th July 08:30 

21:00 

11:30 

22:30 

August Fixtures No Full Closure  

Sunday 3rd September 12:30 

17:30 

14:30 

18:30 

 

Additional Arrangements 

Other arrangements will include parking restrictions on streets around the stadium and some temporary 

road closures – of course; residents will be able to park on their streets in most places. 

Signs and parking cones will be in place to show: 

• when and where restrictions are in place and the streets and roads where parking will not be 

allowed 

• streets where entry will not be allowed to anyone who does not live on that street. 

Enforcement Officers from the City Council, Community Police Officers and marshals from the club will be 

patrolling the area each day to ensure that people coming to the match do not park in streets they are not 

allowed to. 

Parking Restrictions – No Stopping 

Signs will be on lampposts a few days before the match showing dates and times. 

No vehicles are allowed to stop/park on restricted roads when restrictions are in place. 

Where will the restrictions be in place? 

Sir Harry’s Road Priory Road 

Pershore Road Edgbaston Road 

Moorcroft Road Salisbury Road 

Edwards Road Russell Road 

 

Please do not leave your vehicle parked on these roads during the restricted times. 



 

YOU WILL GET A TICKET, AND YOUR VEHICLE MAY BE TOWED AWAY. 

Temporary Road Closures are to prevent anyone who is not a resident from parking in the following streets. 

1st Avenue 2nd Avenue 3rd Avenue 4th Avenue 

St Johns Road Odell Place Dollery Drive Wyatt Close 

Foster Way Hollies Croft Willows Crescent Harbury Road 

Eastwood Road Constance Road Raglan Road Oakfield Road 

Beaconsfield Road Strensham Road The Russells Pavenham Drive 

Cheddar Road Jakeman Road Cannon Hill Road Dolloway Close 

Priory Lodge Estate access Road (both ends) 

 

Arrangements of these streets are as follows: 

• There will be barriers with marshals across part of the entrance to these streets for the three 
hours at the start of each day 

• The stewards are there to let people know that parking is for residents only 
• Residents are still able to park in the roads affected by these road closures 

Overall, we are confident that with these things in place, there will be minimal disruption to residents and 

businesses; the club will continue to invest in ensuring this is the situation for all future major matches. 

If you have questions about plans for the remainder of this summer, please do get in touch.You can email us 

on:    customerservices@edgbaston.com 

Wishing you a great summer!  

Warwickshire County Cricket Club 
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